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EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 20-61  

 On August 17, 2020, Governor Laura Kelly issued Executive Order No. 20-61 which temporarily prohibits 
financial institutions from initiating any mortgage foreclosure or judicial proceedings, and any commercial or 
residential eviction efforts or judicial proceedings, due to financial hardship from the COVID-19 pandemic until 
September 15, 2020. 

 Any financial institution initiating proceedings after the issuance of the Executive Order will have the 
burden to prove the proceedings were not substantially caused by a financial hardship resulting from the COVID-
19 pandemic. 

 This action was taken to assist Kansans who may suffer the adverse economic impacts of COVID-19, 
including missing mortgage or rent payments, as a result of lost wages. 

https://governor.kansas.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/EO-20-61-Reissued-Evictions-and-Foreclosures-Executed.pdf

